
At our Council meeting on Tuesday, May 10, 

our leaders decided to review the Constitution and 

By-Laws which includes the structure of Council.  As 

part of the review process, we scheduled two Town 

Hall meetings (that will include a meal) in which we 

would like you to participate.  We want to give you an 

opportunity to ask questions and share what you 

hear God saying to you concerning His church.  We 

also scheduled a special congregational meeting for 

August 28th in which members will vote on the Constitution and By-Laws 

proposal that will be developed through this review process. 

Our first Town Hall meeting will be Sunday, June 5 following 

the second service in the lower level of the church.  In order 

to better prepare for our Hoagie Luncheon, we ask that you 

register in your Sunday School classroom, in The Gathering 

Place, or call the church office.  Information concerning the 

times of all three gatherings is posted in The Gathering 

Place.  There will be more information coming out soon that 

will help you better prepare for the Town Hall Meeting.  If you have questions, 

contact one of the Pastors or a Council member. 

    

 � Town Hall Meeting and Hoagie Luncheon—Sunday, June 5 

following in the lower level of the Church.  All food and drink will be 

provided.  Please register in your Sunday School Classroom, The 

Gathering Place, or by calling the church office. 

 � Town Hall Meeting and Covered Dish Supper—Sunday, July 10th at 4:30 

p.m. followed by Feet Washing and Communion at 6:30 p.m.  More 

information will be shared closer to the date concerning what food you can 

prepare and bring to share at our meal. 

 � Congregational Meeting—Sunday, August 28 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Sanctuary.  Members will vote on the Constitution and By-Laws 

proposal that will be developed through this review process. 


